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Holiday Program December 8
th

Our Holiday Program is almost here! 

Friday, December 8
th

 at 6:30 p.m. 

Children in Toddler 2, Preschool & Pre-K 

classes will be singing traditional 

children’s Christmas songs. We will open 

the doors to the Church at 6:00 p.m. 

Children need to be at the Center promptly 

at 6:15 p.m. Immediately following our 

program, we will head to the Center for a 

Holiday open house. We will be serving 

treats and homemade hot apple cider. 

Please join us! All are welcome! 

Welcome, Rachel!

We welcome Rachel to our staff. Rachel 

has been working primarily with our 

infants and toddlers, and is doing great!

Holiday Break Closure 

We will be CLOSED Monday, 

December 18, 2023 through 

Monday, January 1, 2024 for our 

annual Holiday Break. We will reopen 

Tuesday, January 2, 2024. 

Updated Immunization Records

Parents, please make sure I have the most 

recent copy of your child’s immunization 

records (or a copy of exclusion certificate). 

I will be turning in an Immunization 

Report to our local Health Department as 

soon as we return from our Holiday Break. 

Thank you Tyler Hoevet & The Point! 

A huge shout out and thanks to former SC 

teacher Kathy’s son, Tyler Hoevet, and The 

Point Pub & Grill, for donating a big pan of 

their famous mac and cheese to our kids. 

This is our traditional pre-Thanksgiving 

lunch each year the Wednesday before 

Turkey Day. If you haven’t been to The 

Point, check them out in either Central 

Point or South Medford. 

THANK YOU

Parents, a heartfelt thank you for sharing 

your child/children with us this past year. 

They are your most precious gifts you give 

to the world. We do not take our jobs 

lightly and we are highly aware of the 

awesome responsibility placed upon us 

and the extraordinary trust you place with 

us. We are so blessed to be able to be part 

of your village. From all of us at the Sarah 

Corson Center, MERRY CHRISTMAS & 

HAPPY NEW YEAR! 


